

District Education Council

490 Woodward Avenue Saint John, New Brunswick E2K 5N3

May 19, 2020

Hon. Dominic Cardy Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development Department of Education P.O. Box 6000 Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Cardy:

At the May 13, 2020 virtual meeting of the Anglophone South District Education Council, Council voted to accept the resignation of Linda Sherbo and declare the seat for Subdistrict 8 vacant. This seat represents schools in the Rothesay/Fairvale area.

The District Education Council is looking for direction on the filling of the vacant seat and will wait for feedback from the Department of Education and Early Childhood on how best to proceed.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Roger Nesbitt, Vice Chair

/cmm

Copy: George Daley, Deputy Minister, EECD

Rob Fowler, DEC Chair, ASD-S

• PHONE: (506) 658-5300 • FAX: (506) 658-5399